
 

 

21st November 2022 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
The second half of the Autumn Term is always very busy not least because of the opportunities 
provided for children to participate in a Christmas Performance.  This year we are returning to 
‘live’ performances – our first since December 2019. The children have been working very 
hard in their Music lessons with Mrs Martin to learn the songs they will be performing. 
 
We have taken the decision to hold the Year 1, 2 and 3 performances in the school hall and 
the Year 4, 5 and 6 performances at Priory Methodist church (on Newnham Avenue). 
 
Please see the list of dates, times and venues below: 
 

Year 1 - 7th December 9.30am school hall 
 
Year 2 – 7th December 2.00pm school hall 
 
Year 3 – 8th December 2.00pm school hall (Christmas Jumper Day) 
 
Year 4 – 12th December 2.00pm PRIORY METHODIST CHURCH  
 
Year 5 – 13th December 2.00pm PRIORY METHODIST CHURCH  
 
Year 6 – 15th December 2.00pm PRIORY METHODIST CHURCH  

 
A maximum of 2 tickets will be given to each child (in the case of twins 2 tickets per child 
group) for their performance time.  Your child will bring these tickets home – please check 
your child’s bag.  These will need to be shown on arrival at school/Priory Methodist Church.  
If you do not need 1 or both tickets please return them to the school office to be given to 
someone else if necessary.   
 
Years 1,2 and 3 
If you do not give permission for your child to participate in his/her performance please 
make contact with your child’s class teacher. 
 
Years 4, 5 and 6 
Children will be walked to Priory Methodist Church before the starting times of 2 pm.  Your 
child’s class teacher may make contact with yourself to ask whether you are able to 
accompany the class to the venue.  If you do not give permission for your child to 
participate in his/her performance please let your child’s class teacher know. 
 



 

 

Leaving Priory Methodist Church at the end of the performance: 
 

 The Christmas Performance is expected to finish at 3pm. 
 

 Please make contact with Mrs L Turner as soon as possible if your child normally 
attends Honeysuckle and this is still required on the day of the performance. 
 

 Children in Year 4 may be collected from Priory Methodist Church but must be 
collected by a known adult.  The remaining children will be walked back to school for 
you to collect as normal. 
 

 If your child is in Year 5 or 6 and you give permission for them to walk home from Priory 
Methodist Church on their own please email your child’s class teacher, otherwise the 
children will be walked back to school for normal home arrangements from here. 

 
School uniform must be worn by the children for the performances. Children are welcome to 
wear a Christmas accessory – a hat, tinsel etc. 
 
We look forwards to welcoming you to one of the performances above. 
 
A separate letter will be being sent out for Pre-school, Acorns and Reception performances. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs L Turner (Acting Deputy) and Mrs C Peck (Class Teacher and Music Lead) 


